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Nadeem Jan

From: Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Friday, 27 November, 2020 12:44 PM

To: 'ABBAS, Waseem'; 'KHAN, Faizan'

Cc: 'Shahid Ali'; 'Naila Nizam'

Subject: FW: Need Disciplinary actions against UCPO UC Gara Baloch Mr.Amir Abbass

Attachments: UCPO UC Gara Baloch.jpg

Dear Mr. Waseem,  
 
With reference to below email, it is here by to inform you that we have received a complaint from LHW Ms. Kalsoom 
Razaq against UCPO Mr. Amir Abbas that he has humiliated her and used undignified words in front of the team and 
enforced her for working in irrelevant and unknown catchment area. The concerned PEO has also investigated the issue 
and found him guilty. 

Therefore UCPO Mr. Amir Abbas is recommended for an explanation letter on account of Unprofessional behavior to 
record his stance 

 
Regards, 
 
Nadeem Jan 
Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
 

From: MIR, Zeeshan [mailto:mirz@who.int]  
Sent: Tuesday, 24 November, 2020 11:46 AM 
To: 'Nadeem Jan'; Shahid Ali 
Cc: ALAM, Sardar; KHAN, Sikandar Ali 
Subject: Need Disciplinary actions against UCPO UC Gara Baloch Mr.Amir Abbass 

 
Dear Nadeem Jan   
Project Officer-PTPP CTC   
   
LHW Kalsoom Razaq visited DHO Office, recorded her grievances against UPEC UC Gara Baloch, 
District Tank to LHW Coordinator Dr.Arshad Nawaz and DHO Tank Dr.Ihsanullah Battani for 
disciplinary actions against UPEC UC Gara Baloch Mr.Azizur Rehman.  
She also visited me and recorded her grievances against UCPO UC Gara Baloch, Mr.Amir Abbass. I 
investigated the case from some sources and found that both humiliated and used undignified words 
for LHW Kalsoom Razzaq in front of teams. Both found guilty.  
The application of LHW Kalsoom Razaq, UC Gara Baloch, District Tank is sent to you for necessary 
actions according to SOPs and CTC rules and regulations. 
   
Thanks,   
Dr. Zeeshan Mir   
Polio Eradication Officer,   
World Health Organization,   
Add: District Polio Control Room,   
Office of the Deputy Commissioner,   
District Tank.   
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Cell: +92 336 5050223   
Email: mirz@who.int   
 


